CITY OF SIGOURNEY
CITY COUNCIL MINUTES

July 17, 1985

The City Council umet in a regular scheduled Council meeting in the Council
Chambers of the Memorial Hall Building as posted and published. This meeting
being held July 17, 1985 at 7:30 O'clock P,M. Mayor Deitrich presided

with the following Councilmen answering roll call: Butler, Kerr, H. Seip,

J. Seip, Garringer, Aldrich.

Councilman Butler made the motion, seconded by Councilman H. Seip that the
minutes of the regular meeting of July 3, 1985 be approved as presented.
Upon roll call the vote was unanimous.

City Treasurer Peg Kleinschmidt gave the Council a report on the status
of the Depository Banks having filed with the State Treasury.

The City Clerk's and City Treasurer's monthly financial reports for June
were before the Mayor and Council.

Councilman H. Seip made the motion, seconded by Councilman Garringer that
that the City file the papers to get the permit to sell Lottery tickets
at the City Clerk's office. Upon roll call the vote was unanimous.

Bob Mallinger was before the Council in regard to getting some help from
the City on repairing the drainage ditch on Natural water way north of

the storage tanks for Greene Oil and the former Phillips 66 Storage tanks.
He would like to put a new drive through this area. He was informed by the
Mayor that the City would just repair the part of this culvert that has
deteriorated as of now.

Other business discussed but no motions made were as follows:

City Attorney to send certified letters to Latcham and Pelley.

the complaint of Phyllis Wickenkamp.

Cleaning up of L. V. Pelleys lot and terrace.

Water fountain at the large shelter at the Legion Park not working.

The fixing of the high diving board at the pool

The City Attorney to contact Mr. and Mrs. Marion Streigle once more on the
ground the city needs for the East Treatment lagoon.

No further business to be brought before the Council, upon motion meeting
adjourned in form:

Attest: / ZJJ%J,M ﬁj\
[§

MAYOR

CITY CLERK



